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From: Amanda Rice <amanda.rice@live.com>  
Sent: Sunday, August 18, 2024 8:08 PM 
To: BOS <BOS@mono.ca.gov> 
Subject: Bridge program 
 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] 
 
Dear Mono County Supervisors, 
I'm writing in support of Mono County starting a Bridge Housing program. The Bridge 
program with the Town of Mammoth Lakes has benefited many residents and is a great 
example of a potential program that would work wonders for the County. Please support 
local housing with a Bridge program for Mono County. Thank you for your time.  
Sincerely,  
Amanda Rice 
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